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Feb 19, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear   Email comments,

Lets continue to make the banking cleanup high priority. The banking
industry has been for ever exposed as the money grubbing hogs that most
of us saw them to be. Except for the banking regulators who haven''t
seem to care (probably because they were getting perks not to care).
Most of us would not knowingly withdraw more money from an ATM than
what was available just so we could be charged a ripoff overdraft fee.
No wander banks can pay their CEO''s millions in bonuses besides their
inflated salaries. The Hardworking citizens (if they still have a job)
despise the leaches that have been padding their earnings with our
money!

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that I will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mr. David Less
Twin Lake, MI 49457-8900

David Less, Twin Lake, MI

Subject:

From:

Electronic Fund Transfers


